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Uniform Residential Loan Application (URLA) requirements 

 
MGIC is dedicated to providing you with great service for your loan submissions, and missing documents can 
impact turnaround times. Our non-delegated mortgage insurance applications require submission of all sections 
of the new URLA to MGIC for underwriting, including the Lender Loan Information Section. Below, we are 
clarifying the required sections and addendums, when applicable, that must be submitted to avoid delays in 
underwriting. 
 
If you have questions regarding how to provide a complete URLA as described above within your 
specific loan origination system, please contact your Loan Origination System Administrator. 
 
Required on all loans 

• Borrower Information 
• Lender Loan Information 

 
Required when applicable 

• Additional Borrower Information 
• Unmarried Addendum 
• Continuation Sheet 

 
 
Questions?  
 
For more information:  

• Contact your MGIC representative at mgic.com/contact 
• Contact customer_service@mgic.com or call 1-800-424-6442 

 
 
 
 
 

https://www.mgic.com/contact

